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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Christopher Brock (kokodhem@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Wed, Jun 21, 2017 at 6:21
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Aside from citizens of Utah that want to use sustainable energy in addition to Rocky Mountain Power's product, there are
tens of thousands of jobs in Utah that rely on residential solar power systems. Don't put all those people out of work to
favor the greed and fear of dinosaur power suppliers. 
Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Christopher Brock 
1171 E Hunt Rd 
Murray, UT 84117 
kokodhem@hotmail.com 
(801) 971-5031 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:kokodhem@hotmail.com
tel:%28801%29%20971-5031


6/22/2017 State of Utah Mail - Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AHRY9vsjkljRkOOUdte-2djOqMlZu3bfTzbs4SN2ysTpsRR-Y3cK/u/0/?ui=2&ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=inbox&th… 1/1

PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Karen Clayton (kcpeace@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Wed, Jun 21, 2017 at 7:41
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Besides the obvious benefits already mentioned, job growth for the future has to be a consideration. Diverse industry
creates diverse job opportunities! 
Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Karen Clayton 
650 N 300 W, Apt 250 
Salt Lake City, UT 84103 
kcpeace@gmail.com 
(720) 939-7322 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:kcpeace@gmail.com
tel:%28720%29%20939-7322


6/22/2017 State of Utah Mail - Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AHRY9vsjkljRkOOUdte-2djOqMlZu3bfTzbs4SN2ysTpsRR-Y3cK/u/0/?ui=2&ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=inbox&th… 1/1

PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Cassy Mcquivey (cassy.kitty23@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Wed, Jun 21, 2017 at 9:11
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

I will be building a home soon and I want to use solar panels for my home. That should be my right! 
Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Cassy Mcquivey 
160 S 200 W 
Mount Pleasant, UT 84647 
cassy.kitty23@gmail.com 
(435) 462-3630 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:cassy.kitty23@gmail.com
tel:%28435%29%20462-3630
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Stacy Hafer (stacyrhafer@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Wed, Jun 21, 2017 at 11:53
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Stacy Hafer 
1585 S Denver St 
Salt Lake City, UT 84115 
stacyrhafer@gmail.com 
(435) 640-9172 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:stacyrhafer@gmail.com
tel:%28435%29%20640-9172
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Taylor Waddel (taylor.waddel@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Thu, Jun 22, 2017 at 7:42
AM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

We are actively looking at investing in solar and feel that the options for renewable energy are getting so great! Please
don't do anything to make renewable energy harder to get. Especially in salt lake and Utah counties our pollution is so
bad. I hope you'll do your part to keep solar going strong in a place that can really benefit from it! 
Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Taylor Waddel 
4202 N 400 W 
Taylor, UT 84043 
taylor.waddel@gmail.com 
(801) 616-8025 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:taylor.waddel@gmail.com
tel:%28801%29%20616-8025
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Joe Bateman (seagelinc@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Thu, Jun 22, 2017 at 11:29
AM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Joe Bateman 
175 N Canyon Rd Apt 16 
Slc, UT 84103 
seagelinc@gmail.com 
(801) 876-0563 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:seagelinc@gmail.com
tel:%28801%29%20876-0563
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Richard Keene (rgkeene@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Thu, Jun 22, 2017 at 4:37
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Richard Keene 
1411 S. Utah St. 
Richard, UT 84104 
rgkeene@gmail.com 
(801) 889-6986 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:rgkeene@gmail.com
tel:%28801%29%20889-6986
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